
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

August 1, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Apex Licenses 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of licenses for Apex Learning Comprehensive Courses, for use at Churchill 
High School, Franklin High School, Stevenson High School, the Livonia Career 
Technical Center, and Livonia Public Schools’ summer school program. These licenses 
are being purchased from Edmentum for a total of up to $45,000. 
 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
This purchase will be used for students to recover high school and/or Michigan Merit 
Curriculum credit(s) through the Apex online learning platform.  Additional licenses may 
need to be purchased throughout the school year; therefore, the total amount could be as 
much as $45,000. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The purchase will be funded through the General Fund.  
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Kevin Etue, Director of Secondary Programs and District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attachment 
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